
Dear Petros, Mary, Sotia and Easyconferences team, 
 
On behalf of my colleague, Prof. Aspasia Vlachvei the co-chair of ICOAE2018, and myself, we would like 
to thank you for the excellent co-operation we had for the organization of ICOAE2018 and the 
administration of its finances. 
 
Looking forward for the future co-operation for the organization of ICOAE2019 that will take place in 
Milano Italy the first week of July, 2019. 
 
Best wishes for nice summer holidays. 
  
All the best, 
 
Nicholas Tsounis, (MA(Econ), Ph.D., University of Manchester), 
Professor of Economics, 
Department of International Trade, 
Western Macedonia University of Applied Sciences, 
Associate Editor, International Journal of Computational Economics and Econometrics (IJCEE), 
Co-Chair and co-founder, International Conference on Applied Economics (ICOAE) (http://i-coae.com) 
Fourka Area, 52100 – Kastoria – Greece 
Tel.: +30 2467087197, fax: +30 2467087063 
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